
The ACT Office of the Inspector of Correctional Services (OICS) is
conducting the second Healthy Centre Review of Bimberi Youth Justice
Centre (Bimberi) in 2024.  

OICS invites input in writing or any other format (eg voice or video
message, phone call with OICS staff or in person discussion) from any
entities, groups or individuals with knowledge or experience of Bimberi. 

The review will assess how Bimberi is performing against the 
OICS ACT Standards for Youth Detention.

Submissions close:  30 April 2024

Submissions can be emailed to ics@act.gov.au, or please contact us to
discuss alternative ways to provide input.

This submission process is in addition to OICS engagement with detained
children and young people and staff at Bimberi via surveys, interviews
and discussions. 

Thank you for your interest in contributing to our review, we look forward
to receiving your submissions. 
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For more information on the review, please contact OICS.

1800 93 20 10 ics@act.gov.au GPO Box 1771
Canberra 2600
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